
November 8, 2002





Howdy!





	I don’t have too much to report this month, but I didn’t want to go very long without giving you an update. I’ve been writing Metrognomes still, and a short story about a boy born with gills. I have so many short stories in my head right now; it makes it difficult to focus. Metrognomes is priority one for me though, outside of school.


	The Great Debate (a.k.a. The Great DELAY) is actually not being held up by anything right now. If all goes according to plan, the publisher will start putting it all together within the week. I will let you know what I think when I see a galley. I think this publisher does online galleys. That’s going to be something new to me. But it will cut down on time and postage. So that’s good. Assuming it all continues without a hitch, the book should be published by March or April of next year. With all the years of work and worry that have gone into getting this one in print, I assure you there will be much celebration here in Big D, when it finally goes on sale.


	I can’t say when Metrognomes is going to be finished. It’s difficult to devote time to it regularly, because I have papers to write for school, and so much reading to do! My goal this week was to write two chapters. So far I’ve written one, and the manuscript is up to 26,773 words. Of course, I’m not even half way through. I’ll keep you posted.





Glenn








